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RESPONSIBILITY FOR SCHOOL PROPERTY:
LOCKERS

It is the policy of this district that school lockers will be assigned to students on the first day of school or as soon as
possible thereafter.

They are to be kept locked at all times. They are to be kept clean and never defaced in any manner. This applies to
the inside as well as the outside. Locker mates are not changed without the principal's permission.

Any locker malfunction should be reported to the office. Students are cautioned not to keep money or other valuables
in their lockers.

Students have no expectation of privacy concerning lockers, desks, or other school property. All student lockers,
desks, and other school property are subject to periodic inspection. When such inspections are announced, each
student shall open his or her locker and remain present during the inspection.

The superintendent will develop, or cause to be developed, rules and regulations for the issuance, use, and
maintenance of the lockers.

REFERENCE: 70 O.S. §24-102


